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	Monthly meeting at

Fairchild Tropical Botanic Garden

10901 Old Cutler Road

Coral Gables, FL 33156

South Entrance

Corbin Building Classroom “A”


Meeting Notice – July 24th, 2023 – 7:15 PM

Topic: General Meeting / Board Meeting
As announced at the June meeting by acting President/Vice-President Ellis Brown, the July meeting will be a general meeting / board meeting to discuss the direction the group needs to go. There will not be a program.
We encourage all members to attend to discuss the electing of new officers, getting better speakers/ programs, setting up and running the annual fundraising auction, the probability of a show and anything else that the membership wants to discuss. 
Regarding the officers, Ellis has asked many time for someone to set up to be on the board. No one has volunteered. As most of you know, Bob Benaim got the group back with having meeting after Covid and Ellis, along with his job, has taken over as president and vice-president to run the meeting and get us programs (sometimes very difficult). With that said, there are members that are not happy with the job these two have done to keep the group going. 

Bob Benaim has given notice that he will be resigning his position/jobs – treasurer, membership chairperson, sending out all email correspondence to members, keeping the website current and organizing and running the annual auction. He has not given a date as of yet but said it will be soon.  
New blood is needed to change the direction of the group – new officers, new committee heads and the general membership to step up and help. Most members just come to see a program/meeting but don’t understand what it takes to pull it off. Help is definitely needed.
The meeting will be held at Fairchild in our normal room – Corbin A. on Monday July 24th at 7:30PM.

Ralph will be providing Chinese food for all attending.

Remember, this is your group. Show up if you really care about the future of it.

